
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/14/2020 08:17:36 AM

To:  latview@aol.com

Subject:  Re:
 

Hi Brian,

You're welcome. Thank you for your concern and participation in the public process. 

Feel free to contact me should you have any further questions.

On Wed, May 13, 2020 at 9:18 PM <latview@aol.com> wrote:
Dear Mindy,

Thank you for your reply.  I just don't understand why this construction continues to be proposed.   It has been stopped because the
structures are too high for Hollywood, is still on three fault lines, and has too much density for the existing infrastructure.  Why is this
still being planned  when the people of this city don't want it and oppose it?  I don't understand.  But I do thank you for replying to me.

Sincerely,

Brian Ann 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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